
 

  

 
    

 

 

  

 

 
 
 

Lausanne 24 November 2015 
 
 
To whom it may concern 
 
 
I am writing this letter as a personal reference for Ms. Peggy Fitzpatrick and Sports Time 
Europe. Peggy and her team worked with us to organize our 2014 World Archery 
Management Seminar which was held from October 29th until November 2nd 2014 in 
Switzerland. 
 
I have known Peggy for 3 years now and have found her to be honest, reliable and very 
well-organized. 
 
Sports Time Europe is an excellent partner in terms of organizing meetings, congresses 
and functions. Peggy and her team helped us to find a very unique location to hold our 
World Archery Management Seminar. We welcomed over 80 guests from around the world 
and they were all extremely happy with the location, the hotel, food and entertainment. The 
transportation program was as well very good organized by Sports Time Europe. 
 
I can recommend Sports Time Europe as a solution-focused, dynamic and flexible 
company. I would especially like to mention the open communication and innovation in 
preparing an important event as ours. World Archery will work again with Sports Time 
Europe in 2016. 
 
I trust that the information provided will be of assistance and will be happy to provide 
further information, if required. 
 
 
 
Tom Dielen 

 
 
 
Secretary General  
World Archery 


